
 
Testimony IN SUPPORT of Proposed Comprehensive Plan Map Change 
 
This letter regards the Plan change notice that we recently received in the mail and is offered IN 
SUPPORT OF THE PROPOSED PLAN MAP CHANGE.   
 
My wife and I have lived at 2118 SW Luradel Street for the past 25 years.  We originally moved to this 
area because of its unique character. The many large sloping lots located next to natural wooded areas 
dedicated as Environmental Zone, provide room for organic gardens, they protect valuable stream ways 
and they provide critical habitat and corridors for wildlife live and  move freely within the urban environ.   
We believe the preservation of the current natural open space present in this area is important to the 
long term planning goals of the City. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David Leibbrandt and Joyce Lear 
2118 SW Luradel Street 
Portland, OR 97219 
 
David Leibbrandt <leibbrandtdw@yahoo.com> 


